
 

Committee On Implementing Measure 91: 

 

I have had much to say about the upcoming events, but I need to add another concern to my list. If it is 

not written in measure 91 already to cap the potency limit, say THC at 15% it well should be. This would 

prevent medical growers from selling into the recreational market as their strains must be as strong as 

possible in order to treat severe diagnosis. It would also help build the wall between the two industries 

should Federal defense become necessary.  

As a citizen this is important to me because there is a drastic difference in the two types of users. 

Recreational users may not have the same respect for Cannabis law. Recreational users often co-use 

Cannabis with other substances such as alcohol, or other harder substances. The effects will be 

intensified and as a nonmedical patient these people would be far more likely to drive under the 

influence, become public nuisances, and engage in criminal activity.  

Patients are about health. We want to heal and respect the law. In fact many patients are not even 

mobile without assistance. Cancer, HIV, epilepsy are debilitating on their own. Please consider amending 

91 if needed to reflect a potency limit and prevent medical and recreational growers from co-mingling 

products. 

Additionally I want to point out that as patients we should be protected under HIPPA. -15 is not 

backwards. Law enforcement does just that enforce. Allowing access to information at whim opens us 

up to target by corrupt officers and officers looking to make a name for themselves. Please protect our 

medical information and privacy. 

Thank you again for taking the time to hear my concerns, 

I am happy to answer any questions this concern may bring up. 

Sincerest gratitude, 

Carmella Adell Camacho 

 


